
Kenai Peninsula Borough 
Information Technology Department 

MEMORANDUM 

TO: Brent Johnson, Assembly President 
Members, Kenai Peninsula Borough Assembly 

THRU: Charlie Pierce, Mayor 
Brandi Harbaugh, Finance Director 
Aaron Rhoades, Chief of Staff/Acting HR Director 

FROM: Ben Hanson, IT Director 

DATE: July 28, 2022 

RE: Resolution 2022-048 Authorizing One Full-Time Business 
Solutions Development Manager Administrative Service Position 
(Mayor) 

This resolution will change a current, vacant, full-time developer position at the 
Kenai Peninsula Borough to a full-time manager position that will have both 
developer and supervisor duties.  

This position is necessary and vital to operational needs and maintaining current 
levels of in-house development. Due to a number of current vacancies within the 
IT Department, sufficient funds exist in the current FY2023 budget and no 
additional fiscal appropriations will be necessary. This position will be classified as 
an administrative service, Appendix A, position. 

Your consideration of the resolution is appreciated. 


